
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:  #04-03-2024 

Date:      4/12/2024 

Subject: Beware: Potential Credit Card Scam 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  

  

Recently, A Perch Base BOD was solicited for credit card. 
Someone is using information from our base website (public .org 
site) to solicit members to purchase credit or debit cards. This has 
been going on for several years. Nevertheless, should you receive 
such a request approach it with skepticism and confirm via a 
phone call! 

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not 
require a response. 

 


